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ENDANGERED MALE  

 

 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting assistance from the public in 
locating an adult male. 
 

Vernel Joseph was last seen on Tuesday, May 5th at 9 p.m. near 1600 South Andrews 
Avenue in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Joseph is an 80 year old, B/M, 5’3”, and weighs approximately 100 pounds. He was last 
seen wearing a blue shirt, blue jeans and white sneakers. He has salt and pepper hair. 
 

Joseph suffers from high blood pressure and requires medication. He is also partially 
blind.  
 

Anyone with information as to his whereabouts should contact their local police 
immediately or Missing Persons Detective T. Williams at 954-828-6617. 
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